

Idaho State University POCATELLO, IDAHO 83201

Museum

January 24, 1972 ·

Dr. John Cornell Program Director for Anthropology National Science Foundation Washington, D.C. 20550

Dear Dr. Cornell:

No other financial support has been sought for the proposal, Experimental Prehistory, which was submitted by me to the National Science Foundation. I have no plans to seek any other support.

Because the proposed camp for the Experimental Prehistory project near Twin Falls has been sold for a housing development, it will probably be necessary to hold this project at Idaho State University if funds are awarded by the National Science Foundation.

Sincerely yours,

Earl H. Swanson Director

EHS: kat

bcc: Don Crabtree